
Hello,  
My name is Harmony Mulkey and I am a resident of Aloha, 
Oregon District 15. I am writing to oppose HB 3063, the bill to 
end all non-medical vaccine exemptions for Oregon school 
children. I have three children and we pay for them to attend a 
private Christian school here in the Beaverton area. If this bill is 
to pass we would no longer be allowed to send them to the 
school that they love. As parents we choose not to vaccinate 
based on our religious beliefs. I believe parents should retain 
their rights to refuse any or all vaccinations without being 
threatened and persecuted for our beliefs. My children have a 
right to an education regardless of their vaccination status.  
My children are under the care of a doctor who believes in 
informed consent and he respects our decision and does not 
refuse service and medical care to my precious boys. This bill 
would interfere with the doctor/patient relationship and take 
away our rights as well as his.  
My objections are  for medical reasons, philosophical reasons, 
and religious reasons. If this bill was to pass my considerations 
for my family would not be valued. Please do not support this 
bill. Do not take away my rights as a parent to send my children 
to school. 
 
Thank you for reading,  
Harmony Mulkey 
 


